
Dartmouth  Police  seek
public’s help in identifying
“stuffed turkey”
“Calling all cAHs…Calling all cAHs

With Thanksgiving fastly approaching, DPD would like to invite
this turkey to have dinner with us. However, we have one small
problem: We don’t YET know who she is.

Today, after entering Kohl’s, she proceeded to gobble up about
$500 worth of merchandise, before excusing herself from the
table without paying (dare we say that her pockets were so
stuffed, that there wasn’t much leftover for the other guests
to enjoy).

If you would like to help us squash another thief by sharing
information about her identity with us, you can either send us
a private message, or pass the gravy across the table to
Detective Kyle Costa (508-910-1755).

C’mon everyone, you know that you want to help us get a leg up
on her!!!

Don’t be a hog…..PLEASE SHARE”-Dartmouth Police Department.
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